ANN ARBOR CITY NOTICE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON PROPOSED MSGCU SITE PLAN
(2151 W. STADIUM BLVD.)

The Ann Arbor City Council will con-
duct a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on
Monday April 6, 2020, in the City Hall
Council Chamber, 2nd floor of the Guy
C. Larcom, Jr. Municipal Building, 301
E. Huron Street*, for the purpose of
hearing all persons interested in the
proposed Resolution to approve MS-
GCU Site Plan, 2151 W. Stadium
Boulevard.

A copy of the proposal is available in
electronic format at https://a2gov.le-
gistar.com/Calendar.aspx. Questions
concerning the public hearing may be
directed to the City Clerk's Office by
emailing the City Clerk at
cityclerk@a2gov.org or calling (734)
794-6140.

*Plans are currently underway for this
meeting to take place in a virtual envir-
onment. The City Council and City lead-
ership team are working hard to make
City meetings completely virtual in or-
der to create social distance and ad-
here to Governor Whitmer’s directives,
while still respecting the public’s right to
participate. More details regarding how
to participate in this public hearing and
the April 6 City Councit meeting will be
published as part of the official agenda.
The public is also encouraged to parti-
cipate via eComment. The agenda and
eComment can be accessed at
http://a2gov legistar.com/Calendar.aspx

Jacqueline Beaudry,
Ann Arbor City Clerk
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